


• The Mission Statement as amended above is 



help introduce faculty to relevant resources/services.  
 

8. Student Report (ASNC Student Representative)  
• Cesar updated the committee regarding ASNC’s contributions for the Study Jam 

Sessions. ASNC has approved $1600 to purchase coffee, snacks and bottled water 
for the fall and spring Study Jams. These items will be offered free of charge to 
students studying in the Library, Learning Resource Center, and STEM Center from 
December 4th – December 13th and during finals week of spring semester.  

• Damon reported that we are currently working on quotes for the proposed new 
student study area in the Library. This idea was developed in collaboration with 
ASNC and will add 42 new student study stations to the library!  

• Cesar mentioned that ASNC is working on hydration stations. One would be placed 
in the IT building and would like to see the other placed in the Library building either 
upstairs or downstairs. Additional hydration stations would be placed in the STEM 
Center, next to the Food Pantry, and the Corral.  

 

9. Open Forum 
• No Comments 

 
Next Meeting: March 10, 2020 

 
Library Mission: As the heart of the academic experience 


